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MOFFAT COUNTY
ROAD DEPARTMENT

October 12, 2010

Ms. Dee Findlay
Questar Gas
Dee.Findlay@qguestar.com

RE: BW Musser #35 Pad

Dee,

It has been approved by the Board of Moffat County Commissioners to
temporarily close Moffat County Road 75P for the setting of an oil rig by
Questar. The actual closure of the road will not take place until sometime in
January 2011 depending on Questar’s schedule. Traffic will be rerouted
through the Powderwash Camp via Moffat County Road 4 and Moffat County
Road 75 during the time of the temporary closure.

If you have any questions, you may contact our office at (970) 824-3211.

Sincerely,

By, < Ml
Billy E. Mack

Director

PO. Box 667
Craig, Colorado 81626
970-824-3211/3212




